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Members Present:     Public Present:
Chairman Angelo Santomassimo   Ed Muzyka   

   

Vice-Chair Joan Adamczyk    Pat Paulson 
Commissioner Louis Anastasio   Al Carfora 
Commissioner Louis Pacelli    Pete Cianelli 
Recreation Director Louis Pane   John Longley 
        Ed Carlson 
        Jim O’Brien 
        Dino Gallo 
        Judy Esposito, Town Council 
        Ray Marsico 
        Robert Parente, T. Council 
        Ron Andrade 
        Atty. Joe Zullo 
        Evan Lips, NH Register 
 
Chairman Santomassimo called the meeting to order at 7:34 p.m. Roll was 
called and a quorum was present.   
 

MOTION to approve the minutes of the May 13, 2013 meeting made by 
Commissioner Pacelli and Chairman Santomassimo seconded.  All were in 
favor, none were opposed and none abstained.  MOTION CARRIED 

Approval of Minutes 

 

A letter was received from Amy Derbacher of the EHFD Volunteer 
Company.  She has requested that they would like to sell water on the 
Green during the summer concerts, while there as emergency service 
people, to help fundraise money for the volunteers.  Director Pane stated 
that there are already vendors there on the Green as have been in previous 
years.  Commissioner Pacelli stated he felt if it was just water he didn’t 
have a problem with it.  Discussion was held.  MOTION was made by 
Commissioner Anastasio and seconded by Commissioner Pacelli to 
approve the request on the condition that the Company MUST get and pay 
for a vendor license from the Town.  All were in favor, none were opposed 
and none abstained.  MOTION CARRIED 

Correspondence Received 
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A letter from Pam McSweeney was received asking permission to hold her 
wedding on the Town Beach on August 31st, 2013 at 11:00 am.  Director 
Pane stated that he felt there were too many people on the Beach at that 
time to accommodate a wedding ceremony and it might be even more 
crowded as it is Labor Day Weekend.  Director Pane stated that she could 
use the Town Green if it was available.  MOTION to deny the use of the 
Beach for the wedding ceremony on August 31st

 

, 2013 was made by 
Commissioner Anastasio and seconded by Commissioner Pacelli.  All were 
in favor, none were opposed and none abstained.  MOTION CARRIED  

Letters were sent to Tuttle PTO, the CT Stingers and Angela Svendsen 
approving or denying their requests as written.  

Correspondence Sent 

 

None 
Public Session 

 

Director Pane handed out his report which is attached.   
Director’s Report 

 

Chairman Santomassimo received a letter from Director Pane regarding 
holding a vigil on the Town Beach for the Eastern CT State University 
student that was killed.  Director Pane stated that the participants were 
grateful that they could use the beach on short notice.  The Mayor’s office 
had approved the request and Chairman Santomassimo just wanted to 
make sure that the commission has better communication with the Mayor’s 
office on requests as such.   

Old Business 

 

Discuss and Possible Action on Setting Fees for Non Town Run Leagues.  
Chairman Santomassimo stated he wanted to forward this on to the Town 
Council for further action and review.  Vice-Chair Adamczyk made a 
MOTION to forward this item to the Town Council for action and review.  
Commissioner Pacelli seconded.  All were in favor, none were opposed 
and none abstained.  MOTION CARRIED 

New Business 
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Ray Marsico stated that he was at the meeting on behalf of the East Haven 
Umpires Association and that he and President Al Carfora was asked to be 
in attendance.  It was explained that the issue had been sent to the Town 
Council for review.  Mr. Marsico thanked the commission for letting him 
speak. 

Other Business 

 
There being no other business to come before the agency, a MOTION was 
made to adjourn the meeting at 7:55 by Vice-Chair Adamczyk and 
seconded by Commissioner Pacelli.  All were in favor, none were opposed 
and none abstained.  MOTION CARRIED 
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, July 8th

 
, 2013. 

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Linda S. LaLuna 
Clerk 


